
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 
As we enter the last month of this 
Lions year there is much to be proud 
of as we continue. We had a highly 
successful Chicken Barbeque with us 

preparing over 1000 chickens for distribution.  But 
most importantly it was a great day for the 
fellowship with many of those Lions that we do not 
see on a regular basis coming out for a few hours. 
 
We have unfortunately lost several members this 
year but we have been fortunate enough that we 
have been able to add eight new members to help us 
to continue the mission of Lions International of “WE 
SERVE”.  You maybe interested to know that we are 
the 5th largest club in Pennsylvania. 
 
Coming up at our next meeting we will be installing 
our new officers for the 2016-2017 Lions year make 
it a family night, bring your spouse or partner along 
with any family member. The affair will be at 
Anthony’s restaurant, 4990 State Rd. Drexel Hill.  
Please come on out and enjoy the evening as Lion 
Kathy Lawless will assume the position along with 
her officers. 
 
We will be expecting several visitors from the So. 
Philadelphia Lions club and from the Adelphia Lions 
club along with our District Governor. 
 
Do not hesitate if you have not signed up for this 
meeting come on out there is always room for a Lion 
to attend!!! 
 
Yours in a World of Service, 

Jim Cavallaro 

President 2015-2016 

 

 
NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
June 14th – 6:30 PM  

 
Anthony’s  

4990 State Rd. Drexel Hill 

 
Installation Night 

and 
Awards Night 

 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
Cost $25 

 
So join us for a night to honor our new officers! 

 
Don’t forget your cancelled stamps! 

 
IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE (610-

328-9075) 

 

 
LIONS’ CALENDAR 

Jun 14  Dinner mtg, Anthony’s Restaurant, 6:30 
PM.  Installation Night & Awards Night 

Jun 28 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Health & 
Welfare Night 

Jul 12 Board mtg and picnic (one mtg in July) 
July 16 & 26 Beacon Lodge trips 
Aug 2 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 

Lions' Lines 
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PRESIDENT: James Cavallaro, FIRST VP: Kathleen Lawless, SECOND VP: Rob Tiffany, THIRD VP: David Krauter 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

Aug 10 Rose Tree Park Program – Army Band & 
Eyeglass collection 

Aug 16  Dinner meeting (one meeting in August) -
date is correct 

 

BEACON LODGE TRIP 
Chair Jerry McCabe says things are all arranged for our 
annual trip in July to escort campers to Beacon Lodge on 
Saturday, July 16th.  We will car pool from the SCC at 
7AM to the Overbrook School for the Blind.  The return 
trip is Tuesday, July 26th.  We will car pool from the SCC 
at 7:30 AM to Overbrook.  We still need at least four 
more Lion volunteers for both the trip up and the return 
trip. Please call Jerry and volunteer for this service project 
(610-543- 8481). 
 

JULY 4TH CELEBRATION 
Things are shaping up for Springfield's 4th of July parade 
and celebration which will be on a Monday, July 4th. 
Frank Udicious (610-328-9075) has the Brochures and 
collection envelopes. Help is needed and requested as 
usual in distributing the brochures and collection 
envelopes to our residents. You have the option of 
knocking to hand out a flyer and requesting a donation or 
simply delivering the flyers with a collection envelope in 
the mailbox of the resident, whichever you are 
comfortable with. Help is needed in all wards. You can 
contact the various collection captains below to help out:  

 
Ward 
1. Alex Massey (610-544-0468)  
2. Frank Udicious (610-328-9075)  
3. Bill Bingaman (610-544-4835)  
4. Bill Lavery (610-544-5016)  
5. Tom Citro (610-328-9886)  
6. Walt Young (610-543-4257)  
7. Jim Harrington, JR. (610-543-6857) 
 

RECENT EVENTS 

 
Community and Youth Night at our last dinner meeting. 

 

To Members of the Springfield 
Lions Club 

At our recent District 14A Lions Convention in Trevose, 
PA, I was honored to be elected as your District Governor 
Elect for the Lions Year 2016-2017.  During the 
Convention I incurred expenses while “hosting” a 
hospitality room for all Convention attendees.  I want to 
thank the members of my home Club, the Springfield 

Lions Club, for providing $200.00 towards those 
hospitality room expenses.  Your support of my District 
Governor candidacy is certainly appreciated.  I look 
forward to your continued support during my service to 
you, and the many Lions of District 14A, during the Lions 
Year 2016-2017. 
Thanks to all. 
Sincerely, 
Jim Beermann 

District Governor Elect 

 

SUNSHINE 

Nancy Bonadio is recovering from surgery.  We all 

wish her a speedy recovery. 

 

JULY BOARD MEETING & PICNIC 
The annual July board meeting and cookout will be 

held at Jim Cavallaro’s house on July 12th, 317 

Rambling Way, Springfield and will start at 5:30 PM.  

The cost will be split between those present.  Don’t 

forget to bring your chair! 
 

OFFICERS BEING INDUCTED TUESDAY NIGHT 

President Kathleen Lawless 

1st Vice President Joe Saunders 

2nd Vice President Dave Krauter 

3rd Vice President Tom Citro 

Secretary Frank Udicious 

Asst Secretary Edmund Rocco 

Treasurer William Lavery 

Asst Treasurer Lori MacKnight 

Membership Chair Kurt Schaefer 

1st Vice Membership Chair Ed Rocco 

2nd Vice Membership Chair Ron Murr 

Tail Twister Alex Massey 

Lion Tamer Frank Udicious 

Directors FYE 2017 George Bonadio 

Walter Young 

Larry DeMooy 

Mark Godshalk 

Directors FYE 2018 John Kulp 

Richard Patterson 

Joseph Smith 

Lisa Tiffany 


